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MEMORANDUM
TO:
Institutional Data Administrators
CC:
Allen Vann (allen.vann@fiu.edu); Amy Voelker (avoelker@mail.ucf.edu); Betsy Bowers (bbowers@uwf.edu); Brian Mikell (bmikell@ufl.edu); Carol Slade (cslade@fgcu.edu); Charles O’Duor (charles.oduor@famu.edu); David Coury (dpcoury@admin.fsu.edu); Debra Gula (dgula@usf.edu); Jeff Muir (jmuir@usf.edu); John Martin (jmartin@ncf.edu); Leyda Benitez (Leyda.benitez@fiu.edu); Morley Barnett (mbarnett@fau.edu); Robert Berry (Robert.berry@unf.edu); Lori Clark (lori.clark@flbog.edu)
FROM:
Derry Harper, Inspector General and Director of Compliance

THROUGH:
Ramon Padilla, Jr., IRM Assistant Vice Chancellor
DATE:
June 1, 2010

RE:
University Internal Audit Reports

Due Date:
Quarterly:  March 31st, June 30th, September 30th, and December 31st
Pursuant to Board of Governors Regulation 1.001(6)(g), University Board of Trustees Powers and Duties, submit electronically the following items:

· All final internal audit reports issued as of March 26, 2009.   Internal audit reports submitted pursuant to previous requests need not be resent.  

· A list of all internal audit reports released for the calendar year.  The list is due the last business day of December on an annual basis.
If no internal audit reports were released during the reporting period, submit a statement that none were issued.  Any reports completed but not released during one reporting period should be submitted in the next reporting period.

For the future, submit internal audit reports each year on a quarterly basis: March 31st, June 30th, September 30th, and December 31st.  Submissions should be sent to SUS-Submissions@flbog.edu.  

Direct any questions regarding this request or for encryption instructions for confidential reports to Derry Harper (derry.harper@flbog.edu or 850-245-9247) or Lori Clark (lori.clark@flbog.edu or 850-245-9703).
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